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Logging as presentation request to CPED.

Les

From: Anthony Black 
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 12:44 PM
To: Office, Clerks <clerks@halifax.ca>
Cc: maddison.dennison@novascotia.ca; HRFC Clubhouse <halifaxrugbyclubhouse@gmail.com>;
Steve Pottie 
Subject: [External Email] Request to present to the Community Planning and Economic Development
Standing Committee on May 16

Hello,
I’m writing to request an opportunity to present a project update to the Community Planning and
Economic Development Standing Committee. Correspondence related to that original proposal is
below
A staff report to Regional Council is in progress and we would like, in the meantime, to give an
update on our Community Consultation efforts and results. We last presented to the committee in
January of 2023.
It looks like there is a meeting scheduled for May 16. Is there room on the agenda still?

Thanks
Anthony Black 

On Jan 3, 2023, at 9:13 AM, Campbell, Catherine <Catherine.Campbell@halifax.ca>
wrote:

Dear Anthony,

Thank you for your email. This is to confirm that your request has been
received by the Municipal Clerk’s Office and will be taken forward to the
Community Planning and Economic Development Standing Committee Agenda
Review Committee for their consideration. 

Redacted

Redacted

Redacted
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Please advise whether your organization has a request to make of the
Committee, or if the presentation is to provide information only? Any detail you
can provide for the Agenda Review Committee would be appreciated.
 
The next Community Planning and Economic Development Standing
Committee meeting is scheduled for January 19, 2023, with the following
meeting to be held on February 16, 2023. If either of these dates would pose a
scheduling conflict please let me know. Following a decision by the Agenda
Review Committee I will reply by email to let you know the outcome of your
request to present.
 
Please note that if your request to present is approved, your below email and
any accompanying documentation (i.e. presentation slides, handouts etc.) will
form part of the agenda and public record, including being posted on Halifax.ca.
Further information regarding presentations is available on our website
at https://www.halifax.ca/city-hall/regional-council/communicating-halifax-
regional-council.
 
Meetings are audio and/or video recorded for the purpose of creating a record
of the proceedings. If you do not wish to be recorded, please withdraw your
request to present; you can provide a written submission instead. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Catie
 
CATIE CAMPBELL
SHE/HER,
 
LEGISLATIVE ASSISTANT
MUNICIPAL CLERK’S OFFICE | LEGAL AND LEGISLATIVE SERVICES
 
C. 782.641.0796
 
HΛLIFΛX
_______________
 

The Halifax Regional Municipality is located in Mi’kma’ki, the ancestral and traditional lands
of the Mi’kmaq people. The municipality acknowledges the Peace and Friendship Treaties signed
in this Territory and recognizes that we are all Treaty People.
 
 
This communication is intended for the addressee(s) only. It contains confidential or privileged
information and is subject to solicitor/client privilege. No rights to privilege have been waived. Any
copying, distribution, taking of action in reliance on, or other use of the information in this
communication by person other than the addressee is prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify the sender and delete or destroy all copies of this
communication.
 
Legal opinions, or any portion, are not to be disclosed or referred outside of HRM without the
express written approval of the CAO or Municipal Solicitor – Executive Director of Legal &



Legislative Services.
 
 
 
 

From: Vining, Krista <viningk@halifax.ca> 
Sent: Monday, January 2, 2023 7:29 PM
To: Campbell, Catherine <Catherine.Campbell@halifax.ca>
Subject: Fwd: [External Email] Request to present to the Community Planning and
Economic Development Standing Committee on January 19
 
 
 
Get Outlook for iOS

From: Anthony Black 
Sent: Monday, January 2, 2023 10:07:29 AM
To: Vining, Krista <viningk@halifax.ca>
Cc: maddison.dennison@novascotia.ca <maddison.dennison@novascotia.ca>; Halifax
Rugby Football Club <halifaxrugbyclub@gmail.com>
Subject: [External Email] Request to present to the Community Planning and Economic
Development Standing Committee on January 19
 
[This email has been received from an external person or system]

Hello,

I am emailing with a request for representatives from the Halifax Rugby Football Club
to present at the January 19 Community Planning and Economic Development Standing
Committee meeting.
I and Maddison Dennison (copied here) are members of the Clubhouse Committee.
Our aim is to work with the city to get a clubhouse built adjacent to the sports field at
Gorsebrook Park (our home field) that includes public washrooms. We have been in
conversations with a number of people, including councillor Mason, who is supportive
of this project, and Maggie MacDonald ED of Parks and Recreation. Maggie
recommended that a presentation to the standing committee would be the next
appropriate step.

The outcome we are seeking is for council to direct staff to 
-engage with us on our public consultation phase 
-do a staff report on our project 

If possible, we would like to get this approval sooner than later as it will allow us to
apply for provincial funding for the current fiscal year for planning assistance.

Redacted



Please find attached a one pager which describes our club and project at a very high
level.

Let me know if there are any questions or other materials you would require.

Thanks very much,

Anthony Black

 

Redacted




